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Dear Interested Public : 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Winnemucca Field Office 

5100 East Winnemucca Boulevard 
Winnemucca , Nevada 89445 

702-623-1500 

January 20, 2000 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

2000 JAN 2 I PM I: I 3 

In Reply Refer To: 
(NV-22.15) 

We have received a grazing application from Michael Burke for temporary non-renewable (TNR) 
winter use on the Goldbanks Allotment . The requested use is as follows: 

Mud Springs Winter Pasture 200 Cows 02/01 to 02/28 184 AUMS 

Currently the winter pasture is used from December 1st until January 31st. Last winter TNR was 
requested and approved within the same use area and the same numbers of livestock and season 
of use. 

Utilization monitoring was conducted in the winter pasture on January 19th. There was no more 
than slight use (1 - 20%) recorded in one site with no use recorded on the majority of the sites. 

If you have any comments or concerns related to this application, please contact Ron Pearson at 
(702) 623-1500 no later than January 31, 2000. 

Attachment: Map 

Sincerely yours, 

&PC&:_ 
Colin P. Christensen 
Assistant Field Manager 
Renewable Resources 
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